

To celebrate our St Ives Park community, everyone at the Carnival of Cultures will have the opportunity to leave their permanent mark on the school at our Dio Colour In & wall.

The Solour In wall will be filled with wonderful drawings by students of St Ives Park Primary and on the day of the Carnival we can all help to paint it. The aim being to have a beautiful, permanent mural by the end of the day! A community challenge!

This week, all students will receive an A4 sheet of paper on which they can stretch their imaginations and draw something weird and wonderful (inspired by Dr Seuss) to help make our design for the wall.

Students need to hand this back to their teacher by the end of Term 3 and selected drawings will be chosen to feature on our Low wall.

Come see us at the Carnival, pick a paint colour and help us Colour In!